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House Appropriations: 

JOINT FORCE HEADQUARTERS 

6090 STRA THMORE ROAD 

RICHMOND. VIRGTNlA 23237-1103 

The Honorable Luke Torian 
Pocahontas Building, Room W1304 
900 East Main Street 

Senate Finance and Appropriations: Richmond, VA 23219 
The Honorable Janet Howell 
Pocahontas Building, Room E509 
900 East Main Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 

The Honorable Mark Sickles 
Pocahontas Building, Room W1312 
900 East Main Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 

Dear Governor Youngkin and Chairman Howell, Torian, and Sickles: 

Attached is the Virginia Military Relief Fund (Va MFRF) 2024 Annual Report required by the Code of Virginia§ 
44-102.2

This fund has been available since fiscal year 2006 to assist all of the Commonwealth's citizen soldiers serving 
in each of the reserve components. Increased awareness through Virginia National Guard Assistance Center 
outreach, marketing efforts and the support of the reserve component representatives serving as members of the 
Virginia Military Family Relief Fund Committee will enable the effective delivery of assistance to our deployed 
citizen-soldiers and their families. 

Approximately 247 Soldiers and 25 Airmen from the Virginia National Guard have deployed this year. There 
were no submitted applications during this fiscal year. Tax donations were $43,138.20 with a balance of 
$952,418.69 

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at (804) 236-7880. 


